
October 12, 2015 

712 E. Walnut Street, Apt. 203 
Pasadena, California 91101 

Office of the Mayor 
City of Pasadena 
100 N. Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California 91101 

Dear Ms. Stewart: 

This is to inform you that effective Monday, October 12, 2015 I will be resigning from my 
position as Commissioner of the Accessibility and Disability Committee. Unfortunately, due to 
commitments related to my education, I am unable to fulfill the duties of Commissioner. It has 
been a tremendous pleasure to work and collaborate with all my colleagues on the committee 
and with the other various disability groups. 

I would like to especially recognize Mayor Bogaard and Mayor Terry Tornek for their 
encouragement and support. Although I am stepping down after 11 years of volunteer service, 
this is not good-bye. I welcome the opportunity to again be invited to participate with all of you in 
the near future, but as of now my education must take priority. Therefore, I thank you and I wish 
all of you the best. 

Sincerely yours, 

Elona Jackson-Hinton 
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